The Planning Dept.,
Canterbury City Council
Council Offices

Military Road
Canterbury

CT11YW

Dear Sirs

| absolutely OBJECT to the proposed massive new building plan for BROOKLANDS FARM in
Whitstable.

At a time when there are warnings in the News of restrictions in food supply in this country,
already evident, a HUGE area of good agricultural land, which has yielded grain over many years,
is, under the Plan, to be sacrificed to brick and mortar, which risks rain water run-off and potential
flooding.

The adjoining field has been home for years to dairy cattle, supplying milk products to our home
market.

Hundredsof new vehicles will pollute the atmosphere, at a time when we are all aware of Global
Warming.

It is a human right to have recreational space. Many local residents enjoy taking healthy exercise in
these fields with their families and with their dogs, to their psychological benefit.

In recent days, many MP’s have raised concernsin Parliament about obligatory housing targets and
have moved to enable local Councils to relax these targets. The Government has now AGREED that
the obligatory nature of these targets be relaxed.

Here is acase in point the Housing Plan for BROOKLANDS FARM s just TOO LARGE

TOO MUCH!

TOO OBSTRUCTIVE!

TOO DAMAGING!

| OBJECT!

D.A.Sims






